
SURPLUS PROPERTY PROVISO 1.94 

 

 

Year 2023 – 2024 State proviso 1.94 states: (SDE: Surplus Property)  A school district must 

3, a list of properties 

that qualify under this provision.  A school district shall comply with the requirements of this 

provision by transferring such property to another governmental subdivision or state agency that 

has provided written confirmation of an intent to accept the property for public use by December 

31, 2023.  Any governmental subdivision or state agency providing such written confirmation must 

comply with all requirements related to the acquisition of real property or surplus property, and/or 

requirements related to the establishment of permanent improvement projects prior to accepting 

property transferred pursuant to this provision. 

If no governmental subdivision or state agency confirms an intent to accept the property, the 

district shall offer the property for sale or lease at fair market value as determined by a neutral 

appraiser and in compliance with existing law providing for sale or lease of such property by a 

school district. If a school district fails to comply with this provision, the Department of Education 

must withhold five percent of all state payments to the district until the district complies. 

 

 

 

Based on our review, Aiken County Public Schools has no property meeting the above criteria.  

There is no property to be disclosed at this time (as of September 15, 2023). 


